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CORRIGENDUM FOR INVITING TENDER  

FOR SELECTION OF A FIRM/AGENCY TO CARRY OUT 

STRUCTUTRAL EVALUATION OF A PROPERTY IN MILAN 
 

 

 The Consulate of India, Milan, proposes to acquire a built–up property in Milan. 

For this purpose, the Consulate intends to hire the services of a reputed professional 

structural engineer/company to carry out assessment of the structural soundness and 

residual life of the property.  Accordingly, the Consulate has invited offers/quotations in 

sealed envelopes from technically qualified and registered or licensed agencies vide the 

Notice dated September 11, 2023. 

 

The last date of submission of offers/quotations, in sealed envelopes is hereby extended 

up to Friday, October 6, 2023. 
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